
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\037 Reef Catering Chef Replacement.docx 

 
 
Circular 037-2024 
 

12 April 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
REEF CATERING: NEW CHEF STARTING 19 APRIL 2024. 
 
As you are all aware, Chef Andrew Hammond is leaving at the end of April 2024. 
 
He will be replaced by Chef Neo Mkhwanazi, who will be leading the Reef Catering team as Executive 
Chef.  You will see Chef Neo on site from the 19th of April 2024 as he received handover from Andrew 
and familiarises himself with the property. 
 
Chef Neo joins us from the African Pride Irene Country Lodge – Autograph Collection, where he has 
been the Executive Chef in charge of the entire kitchen.  He also has an extensive background in various 
5 star restaurants within the Hospitality industry. 
 
 

 
 
I trust you will join me in welcoming Chef Neo to the Evergreen Family and look forward to the delicious 
meals that will be served under his experienced hand. 
 
Regards 
  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


